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Ref:  New Principal at Phoenix Academy 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope that you are keeping safe and well at this time. 
 
I would like to bring to your attention that our trust, the Academy Transformation Trust, has recently 
interviewed for the permanent role of Principal at Phoenix Academy. I have great pleasure in informing 
you that Miss E Phillips was the successful candidate and will now lead the academy as we move into 
2021 and beyond. 
 
Miss Phillips has been Interim Principal since early 2020, and has done an outstanding job in leading 
Phoenix Academy through the original Covid-19 lockdown period, and then when the academy has 
reopened to all pupils and staff. Not only has she ensured that all that who attend are kept safe but also 
that our young people continue to receive a high quality of provision and care. 
 
Miss Phillips has significant experience working at Phoenix Academy over the past ten years as a 
teacher, Assistant Principal and Vice Principal and this experience leaves her well placed to be able to 
continue to improve the provision further for all of our learners. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support for Miss Phillips and the Phoenix team. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Vince Green 
Regional Education Director, Academy Transformation Trust 
 
 
 


